FoOMSA Meeting

Friday 24th February 2023
Mendham Primary School

Welcome :- Lotte, Bex Rachel C, Kerry, Kerri , Becky, Lauren, Molly, Nikki, Susie.
Apologies :- Kate C

Matters Arising :- Molly has requested new play equipment for the Play Pod. This was talked
about and agreed that FOMSA would pay for the new equipment. It is to include a variety of
different playtime equipment. It is to be stored in stronger tubs to deter the little rodents from
having a chew on them.

Easter Bingo :- It has been discussed and agreed that we will do Easter Bingo. Nikki and Susie
have agreed that a non uniform day will be held on Friday 24th March in exchange for an Egg
for bingo.

Mendham and Withersdale Hall has been booked for Friday 31st March. (Kerry)

Bingo books and Dabbers have been sourced by Bex. Thank you Robinsons Traditional
Stationers for the deal on the pens.

Lauren mentioned about Hot Dogs and asking Hestons Grandparents about this. More
information to follow.

If no hotdogs then maybe a cake stall would be another avenue to go down. Sweets and
crisps/snacks plus drinks, fruit shoots and water will be sold.

A poster for “Save the Date” will be sent out by Kerry for the bingo and one for raffle prizes and
eggs.

There is going to be a Raffle at half time tickets @ £1 each £5 a strip. We will have a guess the
Mini egg in a jar competition.

Charlie White has been asked if he could be our Bingo caller but sadly he is working. So now
working down our list of other possibilities/takers for the role.

Any Other Business :- Susie mentioned an interactive wall for the playground where the
children can go and use it. This at the moment is in discussion with the Consortium. But it would
be a big chunk of the FOMSA budget so would have to be thought about and discussed further.



Summer Fete :- will be organised as soon as we get back from the Easter break and any other
little money making ideas.

Treasure Report :- Bank is holding around £3000 after paying for the new school chairs. £95.00
was raised from the cake sale and some bits of uniform donations.

Dates for next meeting :- 7pm Friday 10th in the Sir Alfred Munnings, Tuesday 28th for sorting
Raffle prizes and last minute details probably at the pub again.



